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Resilience Plan, Proposed Draft 

Dear people, Please do what is right and adopt the comprehensive flood plain plan. It’s time we in
Portland live up to our image and take action. Climate change will make it harder for all wild life to
survive. Flood plain protection is essential for the city and its inhabitants. Of course the corporate
interests won’t like it, but as city officials isn’t it your responsibility to do the obvious right thing?
Time is running out, step it up. Gary Sultany
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